
Additional Information   12.10.16 

Dress up for Halloween  

Nursery children can dress up for Halloween on Tuesday 1st November if they wish. Please 

avoid face paints and masks. We look forward to seeing your outfits! 

                                                Blog 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/CargenbridgeCascade/cargenbridge-

nursery/ 

Useful information about the Nursery including copies of newsletters and our planning 

information can be found on the blog. 

Messy Play 

There will be messy play on Tuesday afternoons and Wednesday mornings in Term 2 from the 

second week of term. As we are dressing up for Halloween on Tuesday 1st, we will not have 

messy play the first week back. It will start again on Tuesday 8th November (PM) and 

Wednesday 9th November (AM). The days will change in Term 3 to give children that don’t 

attend these sessions the opportunity to take part. 

Please note, messy play is on different days for AM and PM children to avoid the children that attend all day 

being outside on cold days for the full day!    

October Holiday 

Last day of term: Friday 14th October 

Schools re-open: Monday 31st October 

Christmas Holiday 

Last day of term: Wednesday 21st December 

Schools re-open: Thursday 5th January 

 

Parent Helpers (including grandparents!) 

We would be very grateful if any parents would be able to help in Nursery with CAPER or 

other activities. We particularly need parent helpers for our afternoon sessions. If you 

would be able to help, please speak to Mrs Mackenzie. Thank you!  
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